
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 
    1 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

4 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Weaving 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

5 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Rook and other 

games 10am 

Election Day! 

6 

Knitting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

7 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Community Meal  

4-6pm 

8 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

11 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Weaving 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

12 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Rook and other 

games 10am 

 

13 

Knitting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

14 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

HHC Food Give Out  

4-6pm 

 

15 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

18 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

BRAHM Art 12pm 

19 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Weaving 10am 

Rook and other 

games 10am 

 

20 

Knitting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

21 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Community Meal  

4-6pm 

22 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

25 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Weaving 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

26 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Rook and other 

games 10am 

27 

Knitting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

28 

Easter Egg Hunt! 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

HHC Food Give Out 

4-6pm 

29 CLOSED 



Western Watauga Senior Center  

March 2024 

The center will be closed on Friday, March 29th for Easter! We’ll resume regular hours on 

Monday April 1st! 

Early voting is still going on through March 2nd at the center! NC Primary election day is 

March 5th. Voting for this will also be held at the center if this is your polling place! Call the 

Watauga County Board of Elections if you have any questions! 

We’ll have an Easter egg hunt at the center on Thursday March 28th!  Whoever finds the 

most eggs will win a special prize! Stop in throughout that same week to guess how many 

M&M’s are in a jar and win the jar! We hope you’ll come visit with us! 

Kayla from BRAHM will be here Monday March 18th at 12pm. This month, she will focus on 

Georgia O Keeffe in honor of Women’s History Month!  This class is free for registered sen-

ior center participants and no materials are needed. 

We will have a Lettuce Planting class in April! There are a limited number of spots open for 

this class, so go ahead and sign up at the center! Call Molly with any questions! 

Please make sure you reserve your lunches ahead of time, and call if you are unable to join 

us for lunch on a day you have reserved.  

We want to start Rook games again at the center! We have slots on Mondays and Tuesdays 

open to play rook! If you and/or friends are interested, give us a call! 

Western Watauga Food Outreach Community Dinners are held the first and third Thursday 

of each month! These dinners are free for ANYONE in the community! Free food products 

are available every Thursday from 4-6pm. Please call the Hunger and Health Coalition with 

questions at 828-262-1628. 

Molly Gilleskie, Senior Center Director  828-297-5195 molly.gilleskie@watgov.org 

1081 Old US HWY 421, Sugar Grove, NC 28679 


